

Walter Infant School

Murray Road • Wokingham • RG41 2TA Tel: 0118 978 0825

www.walter.wokingham.sch.uk admin@walter.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Judy Wheeler

Wednesday 13th February 2019

Dear Parents and/or Carers

We are very excited to announce that we have the Travelling Books fair visiting us from Wednesday 6th March to Monday 11th March. As usual, this will be held in the school hall at the end of the day.

In anticipation of the book fair, we are going to launch a competition with £5 voucher prizes. We would like the children to design and create a poster advertising the Travelling Books fair. It must be colourful, exciting and make people want to come and visit the book fair. We would like you to make the posters at home, and we thought this would be a fun activity for the half term break.

We have five x £5 book vouchers to be won. Therefore, we will have a winner for each year group (F1, F2, Year 1 and Year 2) and an overall winner for the school. We will place the winning posters up around the school. The closing date for the posters is Thursday 28th February. The winners will be announced shortly afterwards.

I look forward to seeing all the amazing posters!

Many thanks and kind regards

Mr Justin Lee

English Subject Lead





